March 24, 2017

NEWSLETTER

GARDEN AREAS IN MORAIRA HAVE BEEN REMODEI

The garden areas in Calle Almacenes and Calle Iglesia have been remodeled with a budget of 18.000€. This was the first phase of a remodeling pro-Moraira and during the next few months Calle La Mar, Avenida Madrid and Calle Barranquet will see their gardens improving.



PARTIDA SABATERA WILL BECOME A RECREATION AREA



The county council of Alicante has granted Teulada Moraira a subsidy of 60.000€. The money will be used to improve the plots owned by the municipality between Calle Valladolid, Tarragona and Jijona, the so called Partida Sabatera, and to create a Green zone which will improve quality of life for all citizens.



PART AT THE "MEDSEA" FAIR IN ALICANTE



MEDSEA is the first International fair for water acti vities and will take place on the 25th and 26th of March on the fairground IFA in Alicante.

RESIDENTS REGISTRATION The Town Hall would like to remind you how im

portant it is to register with the residents' registration office and that you need to renew your registration every two or five years (depending on our personal situation), to help the municipality with the update of its data.

Your registration or renewal is important to help the INE to have the current actual data from every municipality.





HIGHLIGHT OF THE WEEK

GLORIA DE VIVALDI Auditorium Teulada Moraira Saturday, April 15, at 19hr











